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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to deliver 
new permanent school facilities in Nirimba Fields at a greenfield site on Triton Parade Nirimba 
Fields, to meet current population needs and future enrolment growth. 

Site establishment works 
Site establishment and ground works for the new permanent facilities at Nirimba Fields Public 
School will start on Tuesday 4 March 2025 from 7 am. 

There will be increased traffic around the school as the builder prepares for the construction works.  

Site establishment works include:   

• installing temporary fencing around the site perimeter 

• setting up site office sheds and amenities within the builder’s compound 

• establishing temporary power and water supply to the site 

• earthworks activities, including site investigations, digging trenches and excavation works. 

 
The builder and contractors will access the construction site via Triton Parade, which will serve as 
the single entry point to restrict public access. Any noisy works will be communicated in advance to 
the school and residents to minimise disruption.  

A map of the construction site is provided on the next page. 

Working hours 

All works will take place from Monday to Friday from 7 am to 6 pm and on Saturdays from 8 am to 1 
pm. No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise advised. 

How we manage construction impacts  

School Infrastructure will work with the contractor to manage and reduce any potential 
construction impacts including noise, vibration, dust, and traffic changes. To learn more about how 
construction impacts are managed visit: edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts 
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Site map 
 

 
More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/NFPS or by 
scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below.  
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